

September 4, 2024

Ms. Terri Owens-Johnson

Third Federal Savings and Loan Community Development Department 7007 Broadway Ave. Cleveland, Ohio 44105

Dear Ms. Owens-Johnson

On behalf of the board of directors and our faithful volunteers of "Lift Every Voice/Mary's Fight" I want to thank you for your help in our ongoing effort to educate the public about ovarian cancer. The \$3,000.00 gift in support of the 2024 luncheon/fundraiser will help us continue our outreach.

So many things have changed in the last few years, however, cancer has not taken a back seat to any of it. In fact, the number of ovarian cancer related deaths are still too high. So, the fight must continue.

Our Mission is to heighten awareness of ovarian cancer through education and to generate support for caregivers with a special emphasis on males. Your support in the fight to "Break The Silence" on ovarian cancer is priceless.

Sincerely,

George H. Yarbrough

Founder & President

Lift Every Voice/Mary's Fight